
"the Capital of the Peace"
BRITISH COLUMBIA

April 12, 2021

Mayor Lisa Helps
City of Victoria
1Centennial Square
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6

Dear Mayor Helps,

Re: Request to Endorse the Help Cities Lead Campaign

Thank you for your letter dated March 10,2021; it was received for information by Council
at the Regular Meeting of Council held on Monday, April 12, 2021.

Yours truly,

r
Corporate Officer
BGjjs

Box 150, Dawson Creek, BC VIG 4G4
Telephone: (250) 784-3600

Administration Fax: (250) 782-3203
General Fax: (250) 782-3352
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